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Term 2 2024 
As we head into Term 3 and the cooler weather it’s important to remain focused on our goals 

and not let the temperature influence us in any way.  A truly disciplined Martial Artist will train 

consistently and with dedication regardless of the conditions. 

 

Thank you to Dai Sensei Craig for running the club whilst Shihan Maree and myself were away 

late in Term 2. 

 

GRADING RESULTS FOR TERM 2 
JUNIORS 
Congratulations to Emelia & Jasmine on attaining their 2nd Kyu (Brown belt) 
 

              
 

Congratulations to Pierre on attaining his 6th Kyu (Green Belt) & Fraser on attaining his 3rd 
Kyu (Brown Bars) 
 

              



TEENS 
Congratulations to Will T, Jack, Nathan & Will W on attaining their 4th Kyu (Red belt) 
 

 
 

UPCOMING GRADINGS FOR TERM 3 
JUNIOR SHODAN HO (Black Belt) 
After more than 4 years of hard training Azalea, Brookie, Chiara, Luke, Micah & Millie 
will all be grading for their Junior Shodan Ho (Black Belt) on 16th September.  They 
commence their extra training soon and we look forward to a strong grading. 
 

JUNIORS 
- Ned T will be attempting his 2nd Kyu (Brown belt) 

 

TEENS 
- Harlan, Dexter & Ned F will be attempting their 3rd Kyu (Brown bars) 
- Alex & Charlie will be attempting their 2nd Kyu (Brown belt) 

 

SENIORS 
- Aidan & Tristan will be attempting their 6th Kyu (Green belt) 
- Isaac, Will & Tom will be attempting their 3rd Kyu (Brown bars) 
- Santi will be attempting his 2nd Kyu (Brown belt) 

 

LOONG FU PAI TOURNAMENT  
Congratulations to Sempai Archie who competed in the recent Loong Fu Pai Tournament 
in Kata & Continuous Sparring. 

  QUOTE:  
““Quality is about doing it right when no one is looking” 

 

 
See you at training,  Kyoshi Matt and Shihan Maree 


